
 
 
 
 

15 November 2019 
 
Dear Miss Chappell 
 
Ho ho ho and hello to you and all the boys and girls at Seghill 
First School.  I am writing to find out who is on the good list 
from school.  Please can you send me the names for the good 
list?  I will pass it to my elves and Mrs Claus so they can get 
busy sorting out some gifts. 
 
The elves have asked me to find out if you have sorted out the 
letters to Santa from the children yet?  Please can you tell the 
boys and girls that I have left some special letters with Mrs 
Elliott in the school office.  If the boys and girls buy one of my 
special letters, they can write to tell me about what they have 
been doing and what they would like for Christmas.  I am 
very busy, so the letters to Santa must be back at the school 
office by Friday 29 November.  Please send the letters to me 
at the North Pole.  I will definitely send a reply to each child. 
 
I will be visiting Seghill on Christmas Eve with Rudolph and 
the other reindeers but you won’t see me.  Please help us to 
find our way by sprinkling some reindeer dust.  And don’t 
forget to leave out something for Rudolph and for me.  We 
will be exhausted! 
 
Please send me the good list as soon as you can and send me 
the letters to Santa on Friday 29 November. 
 
Merry Christmas. 

Santa x 
PS I forgot to say- letters cost £1.50. 


